SPRING GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

REPORT CARD LETTER (GRADE 1)

June 2024

Dear Families:

Here are the materials and supplies your child will need for the year!

All children will need the following:

- 1 durable folder with pockets
- 1 plastic pencil/crayon box (maximum size 8" x 5") No pouches please.
- 1 box of crayons (maximum 24 colors)
- 1 box of sharpened pencils and 2 good erasers
- 1 pack of glue sticks
- 1 pair of student scissors
- 1 highlighter
- Headphones to be kept at school

Each child should bring the following Shared Supplies:

Please provide if you are able! We also gladly accept these donations throughout the year.

- 1 Box of tissues
- 1 container of disinfectant wipes
- 1 container of antibacterial soap

Please remember to **label** all personal items and replenish supplies as needed.

Your cooperation and support is greatly appreciated. Have an enjoyable and restful summer and please read with your child every day! We can't wait to see you in the fall!

Sincerely, The First Grade Teachers